RENAL ASSOCIATES

PO Box 83130
Baton Rouge, LA 70884

November 19, 2021

RE: 2022 Medicare Open Enroliment

Dear Sir or Madam:

Recently you received a letter from Renal Associates concerning Medicare Open enrollment. The letter
indicated that Renal Associates would not longer be in-network with Humana Gold. This information is
incorrect. Renal Associates is and will continue to be in-network with all Humana Medicare
Advantage and commercial plans, including Humana Gold.

The only plan from Humana that Renal Associates is out of network with is the Humana-Ochsner
Network (HMO), RxGRP W4429.

We sincerely apologize for any confusion the original letter may have caused. Please visit our website,
www.renalassociates.com/resources, for additional information and links about open enrollment.

Sincerely,

Physicions and Staff
Renal Associates



